
 

 

Brotherhood Happy Hour 

April 12, 2021, 5:00 PM  

 

  

 

 

Shabbat Y'Ladim (Children's Shabbat) 
Saturday, April 17,10:30 am 

 
Calling all children from birth to first grade and their grownups) to 
celebrate the birthday of the State of Israel! Rabbi Atman, along with 
our stuffed bear friends Kachol v’Lavan will be there to take part in the 
festivities, singing, stories, and a brief, child-friendly Shabbat 
service. Tell your friends and neighbors--this event is free and open to 
the whole community.  
 
We plan to meet outdoors at Vassar Temple, masks will be required, we 
will be safely distanced, and individualized snacks will be served. If 
meeting in person will not be possible, then we will meet on Zoom. For 
further information and updates, and to RSVP, please 
contact office@vassartemple.org. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Vassar Temple & Vassar Temple Sisterhood 
present:  Party with a Purpose! 

 

Virtual Happy Hour, Auction & “The Final Mile” 
Paddle Raise 
Sunday, May 2, 2021 at 5:00pm / Online auction 
opens April 25 
 

 

 

 

 

 

SPRING 2021 LECTURE SERIES: 
Women of Faith, with Bruce Chilton,  
Institute of Advanced Theology @ Bard 

 

Sundays, April 18th, and May 16th at 1:00 pm 

Participants can register at the following 
link: https://jewishdutchess.org/events 

 

During a time of unique cultural and political challenge in the United 
States, this series will investigate the unique contributions of women 
within the traditions of Judaism and Christianity to a human, peaceful 
future.  Women from both traditions will be paired in a comparative 
analysis: 
 

April 18th: the early modern period 

Francesa Sarah of Safed 
Theresa of Avila 

 

May 16th: the twentieth century 
Eleanor Roosevelt 
Trude Weiss-Rosmarin 

 



 

DON'T FORGET TO PICK UP SOME SCRIP BEFORE 
YOU SHOP!   Email or call ahead of time, and we 
will have your order ready to go.  845.454.2575 

 

Contact Karen at office@Vassartemple.org or 
Sandra, SCRIP Coordinator, at scrip@vassartemple.org 

 

  

 

 

Just as Shabbat Services help brighten our week, 
so do the Bimah flowers which brighten our 
Sanctuary.  

If anyone would like to make a donation to sponsor our silk flower 
arrangements while services are being held virtually, please call the 
temple office at 845.454.2570 or email office@vassartemple.org.  The 
sponsor's name and remembrance or Simcha will be acknowledged just 
like with our fresh Bimah flower arrangements. 

 

  

 


